
 
 

 

 

 

 

TO: EXECUTIVE OFFICERS – STATE BOARDS OF PHARMACY 

FROM:  Lemrey “Al” Carter, Executive Director/Secretary  

DATE:  October 24, 2024 

RE:  NABP Shares DSCSA Dispenser Guide 

 
The National Association of Boards of Pharmacy (NABP) is pleased to share it has created a Drug 
Supply Chain Security Act (DSCSA) Dispenser Guide. The attached guide aims to help dispensers with 
DSCSA compliance. It is modeled after FDA’s DSCSA guidance document. 
 
Please stay tuned for additional Pulse developments. 
 
If your board has any questions, please contact Josh Bolin at jbolin@nabp.pharmacy. 
 
 
cc:  NABP Executive Committee 
 
 

https://www.fda.gov/media/88790/download
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